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dG3Uuoun IU3runGsSc Uu3seLes 3INLhyntSh
CHILDREN'S HOSPITAL 3hFULULNSLC

hUswEbu UGp Ywwhu nu 3wy Ywynpnght hwunkw hp jwudUwnniehilp,
Uunjuwtu wyp 2011p 3wy Uwluntyh Swph hnswybine L.U.O.S.S. Upwd U.
LYwennhynuh npnonudp BGUhuU 2unphniwé hnyniwwbunwlywl wjgbiniptwu
wrhpny gnpSlwywl  wpunwjwjnniehtl Yp  qgwlblu  JEYE  wibih
dGnuwnyutpny nL wgbnLehLuutpny:

Wju &hphu JEp, nu Y Guwinkj h Memorial Hospital hp wjgtGnLeGUEL pwUuh
Jdp on Gup, dGhwihwn Iwjpwwbwnp Ipugowprh, 13 Inynbdptph Ytuophu
wjgbltg 3Inthynuinh  Children's Hospital hhiwunwungp GL wnopp &L
onhuntphtl  pw2pubg hhiwun Jwunityubpne, wlnug Sunnubpnu  nu
hhLrwunwungh wudlbwywquhu:

(etuhu pwpGhubwd Unwelunpn Fwnép. S. Unwptn Upp. Uwpunhpnubwl,
Uqg. Ubnpnuwlywlu  dwpgnietwl no RGUhu  dnnnjwlwlnipbwl
uGpywjwgnighsun UYp gwuntthu  JdGhwithwnh  Ynnpplu:  Iprwlnwlngh
dnuinpphl, hwjpwwbunwywl 2pwhunudpp nhdwinpnibgwe  bwhwugqwjhu
funphpnwpwuh wunwd RGLhu Spihnuh, hhtwunwungh hngbinp hwpgbpnt
Wwwnwuhiwlwwne Mwwn. Swydwp Ynptdh, thnfu bwhuwagwh YE) Uwnpynhuh
GL wjl wywwnwuppwlwwniuGpne nu hwy  pdhoyutGpne Ynndk, www
wnweunpnniGgwr Ywng Jp uGuGwyutp, wjgblGint hwdwp ppuwdp unwgnn
dwuniyutpnc: Uunug 2wpphu En ubwdph Ywpown Unpwéhu Jp:

prwunubpnit wygblGlt  Gwp, dbhwiwn  Swjpwwbnu  no
puytGpwyhgubpp wwuwnpwd hhipwuppnipbwlU wpdwlUwgwu hhiwunwlngh
wwwnwupiwluwwnntubGpnlu ynndk: IpcppuywiuGpne nnenjup  fuouptpniu p
Wwwwuhuwl, dGhwithwn Swjpwwbwnp npniwnhpnyd  wpnwjwjnnibgu
pdhayutpnil,  hhrwunwwwhubpntt nt wrhwuwpwy  hhrwlnuBpn
wphpuGpp hngqwgnn wudUwlwquphlu Jwuhl, yGp wnUGny wlnlg
wupnpwywl wdpny uywuwpybint nghu nu unthpbw|] wpuwwnwupp: Wu
2towntg, np WdGphywjh JGéniphilp Yp Juwjwlw) pwqdwehrt wqqgbpne,
dowynjrutpnL 6L (GgniuGpne hwdGpw2u gnjuygnietwu Jkp, np whwiwuhly
wpunwjwjnniehtt Yp gt wju hhiwlnwungh Swnwjwlwu YGwuphu
dwdpny: WU Uywwbp wniwe, np dwpnhy nt jwnywwkbu hhiwunuGn,



dhghpwywlu pubwdph Ynnphtu, Yp Ywpownphlu bwbr hngbinp nu pwpnjuwywl
fubwdph, qopwygnietwl, w2huwwmwup' npntlu JEp pdh2y nu hngbunpwywu
Lowyhg U hpwpnt, huy wju Gpyniphu Jhebic gnpéwygniehiup Yp jniuwnnk
dwpnp:

Rwunhwnedp yGpg gunwt jnpwunitEpuGpne thnpuwuwynedny:

HIS HOLINESS CATHOLICOS ARAM | VISITS
CHILDREN'S HOSPITAL

On Thursday, October 13, 2011, H.H. Catholicos Aram | visited
Children's Hospital Los Angeles where he blessed patients, staff, and the newly
opened Anderson Pavilion.

Upon their arrival, His Holiness and entourage, comprised of H.E.
Archbishop Moushegh Mardirossian, Prelate, and Councils members, were
welcomed by State Senator Kevin de Leon, Rev. Dagmar Grefe, Manager of the
Department of Spiritual Care and Clinical Pastoral Education, and Gail
Margolis, Vice-President of Government Relations and Public Policy at
Children's Hospital.

His Holiness was ushered to the Neonatal Intensive Care Unit where he
blessed a newborn Armenian baby and the baby's family.

His Holiness was then escorted to a reception hosted by the Hospital in
his honor. Ms. Margolis formally welcomed His Holiness and expressed what
an honor it was to have him there. She then welcomed State Senator de Leon
who sais that he was "humbled and honored to have His Holiness at this
amazing hospital". He shared with His Holiness that he considered his
presence as "an amazing gift" and expressed his appreciation for the Pontiff's
decision to "bless this hospital with his presence". Senator de Leon also
praised the area's Armenian-American community whose "accomplishments
have contributed so much to the rich tapestry of the region". Shushanna
Sarkissyan, and Armenian staff nurse, also shared her appreciation to the
Pontiff for visiting and shared how very proud she was to have him there. Rev.
Dagmar expressed her appreciation too and stressed how important it was to
have such an important religious figure visit their hospital.

His Holiness then addressed saying, "in 10 minutes, | was able to discern
two things, the interaction between medical care and pastoral care", and said
"that is the way it should be. These two together enrich and compliment each
other". His Holiness said he admired that "staff and family members were
together and that the sense of community and service was evident. Service of
our community is at the heart of our and all religions", said His Holiness, and
directed the faithful to "serve humanity without discrimination”.

Before leaving the hospital, His Holiness also blessed and gifted a
special Pontifical commemorative cross to a young patient.



